
Dawlish Bowling Club 

Merry Christmas 
December          2022    

Welcome to our 
club Newsletter 

  

Produced By  
Michael Ferguson 
Publicity & Communications Officer 
mikefergie01@gmail.com 
 

! In this month’s edition: 
 
!Trophy presentation 2022 season 
 
!Bowlers attempt skittles 
 
!New History Section 
 

!Dates for your diary  
 
 

Your committee will give reports of events and fixtures that have happened 

over the season. 

If you want to see any relevant club activity in the newsletter please let us 

know for future editions.  Email: mikefergie01@gmail.com 

 

    “This is your newsletter This is your club”                        Hope you enjoy! 
 



Club Presentation 2022 
The final part of the season was to present 
the winners with their well deserved rewards 
for their great efforts during the 2022 
season. 

Dawlish Bowling Club saw many new 
members and some established members 
rewarded for their efforts. 

Our new Vice-President John Way handed 
out the awards with the secretary, Kevin 
Gibbins doing the ceremony.    

Championships 

Men’s: Mike Hill - Ladies: Angela Leaman 

Left: Over 60’s 
Mark Hinder 

 

 

Right:        
2 Wood 

Ken 
Brimacombe 



Left: Handicap 

Ken Brimacombe 

Right: Bill Bassett            
& Club Most 
Improved Player 
2022 

Lee Wooldridge 

Below Right: Pairs Men Tony White & Colin Turner 

Below: Pairs Ladies Gloria Holden & Carole Waister 

 

Right: Mixed Triples Cheryl Mathews 
Anton Passmore, Mike Hill 

Below: Men’s triples Anton Passmore, 
Colin Turner, Ken Brimacombe 

Right: Fours Lucy 
Eyre, Mike Hill, 
Mark Hinder, Ken 
Brimacombe 
Congratulation to 
everyone who took 
part to make the 
2022 season a great 

year at Dawlish 
Bowling Club 

 



Dawlish Bowling Club (referred to as “The 
Lawn”) is the older of the 2 Bowling Clubs in Dawlish. It 

was founded in 1907, and the current clubhouse that you see 
before you today was opened in 1924. It is reputedly on the site 

of the former greenhouses belonging to the Dawlish Town 
Council. 

 

 

Dawlish Bowling Club 
History 

Did You Know!!! 

Skittles Social Night 
November 19th was the night that 
the balls changed from hard to 
soft. The target was 9 pins not the 
Jack. The location was the 
Legion. We had a great night 
and thank you to the hosts for a 
night of fun and some skill 
followed by a buffet and one or 
two drinks. Dawlish Bowling club 
won on the night. 



 

 

 

! Club Night is to continue throughout the winter.  Clubhouse Fridays at 6pm 
 
! Jan 11th 7pm club committee meeting 

! Saturday 1 April – registration day 

! Saturday 15 April – green opening (in agreement with green keeper and                                                    
weather permitting) 
 
 
!     Monday night league commences – 17 April (as above) 
 
!     Wednesday morning league commences   – 19 April (as above) 
 
! Saturday 22 April – Friendly against Visually Impaired Bowling Group from        
Bristol (home) 

 

! Sunday 25 June – Friendly against Topsham Bowling Club (away) 

! Saturday 15 July – Whitelegge Cup Marina Bowling Club (away) 

 

 

   

! Sefton Cup week 6 - 12 August 

!     Charity day Sunday 21 May Stuart Mayne Cup 

!    Charity day Sunday 18 June Dawlish Celebrates Carnival 

!    Charity day Sunday 23 July Paul Carpenter  

!    Charity day Sunday 27 August Rodney Gover 

 

Have a Great Christmas!!! 


